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Preschool FY24 is on course and doing well .

The preK program is looking to complete Fall checkpoints before Thanksgiving vacation.
Fall checkpoints final date due is on November 30, 2023. This is the first mandatory
assessment of the school year.

There will be a Spring FY24 assessment with the final due date of June 04, 2024.

We have a caring, dedicated and hardworking preschool team this school year.
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